GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE

MEGHALAYA::::SHILLONG
No. C.13/2019/203 Dated: Shillong, the 27th September 2021

PRESS RELEASE

Hon’ble Director General of Police, Shri R. Chandranathan, IPS
has launched a booklet title, COVID-19 Policing the “New Normal” today

the, 27t September, 2021 in presence of senior Police Officers. The content
of the booklet has been compiled by the team of Police Officers of Meghalaya.

The objectives of the booklet is to factually analyse the impact of
the COVID-19 pandemic as well as to review actions undertaken so far to
respond to an ongoing emergency as a means of identifying gaps, lessons and

best practices in order to improve the overall response.

Sd/-

(Shri. G. K. Iangrai, MPS)
Asstt. Inspector General of Police (A),
Meghalaya, Shillong.
Memo No. C.13/2019/203-A Dated Shillong, the 27t September 2021
Copy to:

1. The Director, DIPR, Meghalaya, Shillong, for favour of kind information
and for wide publicity please.The President, Shillong Press Club,
Meghalaya, Shillong for information.

2. All the Editors, Print/Electronic Media, Meghalaya, for information and
with a request to kindly publish/broadcast the Press Release.

Asstt. Inspecto 1 of Police (A),
Meghalaya, Shillong.



